
Dear Parents 
 
Show and tell is an important part of our speaking and listening work in Early Years. This half 
term we will be having weekly show and tell sessions. Each week children will be asked to 
bring in an item, based on a theme, to talk about. Photographs can be emailed to 
admin@dishforth.n-yorks.sch.uk and we will print them out. 
 

Week beginning 12th September A photo of your child doing a favourite 
activity out of school 

WB 19st September A photo or object that shows your child’s 
experience of celebrating a birthday 

WB 26th September A photo of when your child was a baby  

WB 3rd October A family photograph (we will display these 
in the classroom) 

WB 10th October A photo or object that sows your child’s 
experience with pets 

 
We have several Show and Tell sessions over the course of the week so please don’t worry if 
you forget at the beginning of the week. 
 
Please come and see me, Mrs Hainsworth or Mrs McCue if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Chaplin 
EYFS Teacher 
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